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May 9th, 2018 
 
 
Falun Dafa Association of Canada 
 
 
It is my honour to extend heartfelt congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada on 
this, the celebration of their 26th anniversary. 
 
I have had the privilege to meet with members of the association many times since taking office 
in 2015, and truly appreciate their work in sharing the principles of truthfulness, compassion, 
and tolerance. 
 
Enjoy your day on Parliament Hill. 
 
 
 
 
Kindly, 
 

 

Nathaniel Erskine-Smith 
MP Beaches-East York 
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